

The Weekly News of the

Northeast Church of Christ

February 3, 2019

Northeast Church of Christ ◆ 15537 E. 9 Mile Rd. ◆ Eastpointe, MI 48021 586-777-5470 ◆ Website: www.necofchrist.org

E-mail: northeastcofc@gmail.com

ESPECIALLY FOR OUR GUESTS...

- > Please pick up an information packet from our welcome table in the lobby. We also have a small gift for our first-time quests.
- We are grateful for your presence today. Please fill out an attendance card (please indicate both your first and last names) so we can have a record of your presence.
- About halfway through the service, the children kindergarten through the 4th grade will be dismissed for their own class downstairs. For those 4 years old and under, there are classes on the main level throughout the entire service. We encourage the use of our attended nursery class for those who need it.
- If you have any questions concerning our services or the church or the Bible, we encourage you to speak to one of our elders.



This Wednesday **night** everyone is invited to come at

6:00 for a meal together before our Bible Study time. Please sign up in the hallway if you plan to be there.

YOUTH CHORUS

Next Sunday night we will have the pleasure of having Metro Detroit Youth Chorus at Northeast. There will be an abbreviated service beginning at 5:30, followed by the concert. The chorus and board members are served a meal at our building before the concert. Everyone is invited to come at 4:30 and enjoy a pasta meal with the chorus before the concert. Finger desserts are needed for the meal. If you can donate any goodies for the meal, please bring them to the building next Sunday morning. Invite your family and friends to join us that evening. You don't want to miss this opportunity to praise God along with this great group of teens.

We have some members, friends, and loved ones who are currently undergoing chemo/radiation treatments and some who still struggle with the effects of cancer.

Remember these in your prayers:

Marsha Arndt ~ Debbie Bruno
Cathlene Moore
Kenneth Glaze ~ Nina Sims
Walter Sims

Let's remember our senior members:
Ollie Bateman ~ Joanne Ellis
Marie Hershberger ~ Marilyn Jones
Bud & Charlene Killebrew
Jeannette Schiele ~ Juanita Salyer
Milodene Ward

SYMPATHY

Our brother **Gary Lauwers** passed away last Sunday. Our thoughts and prayers are with his family, especially his sons, Joe and Tim.

CARE CENTER SERVICES

On Sunday, Feb. 17, we have the privilege of conducting the worship services at the Care Center nursing home at 3:00. You are all encouraged to be there to worship & cheer up the residents.

LADIES BIBLE STUDY

The ladies Bible study that meets at Deanna's house will take a break for the month of February. Thank you, Dee, for your dedication and desire to teach and share the Word.

HOW TO BECOME A CHRISTIAN

Jesus Christ, the Son of God, died for us and rose from the dead, making salvation available as a gift (John 3:16; Romans 6:23). In order to benefit from this great sacrificial love, one must receive God's grace through faith in Christ and obedience to him (Romans 5:1-2; Hebrews 5:9). To become a Christian, the Bible teaches that we must believe in and put our trust in Christ (John 8:24), turn away from a life of sin (Luke 13:3), confess Jesus as Lord (Romans 10:9-10), and be baptized for the forgiveness of sins (Acts 2:38; 22:16). If you would like to further study this question of "What must I do to be saved?", please see one of our elders.

FOR THE RECORD

January 27, 2019)
Bible School	53
Sunday Morning Worship	98
Avg. attendance for 2019	97
Sunday Evening Worship	18
Mid-Week Bible Study	~
Contribution	\$4,380.00
Avg. contribution for 2019	\$3,797.14
Budget	\$3,284.00
Shults-Lewis	\$26.40
Total for 2019	\$87.35

WORSHIP ATTENDANTS

February 3, 2019

Opening Prayer - Joe Mason Song Leader - Bill Nocita Sermon - Jim MacKenzie

Communion servants for February

Dean Stewart Kenny Cummings
Dave Anderson Jim Hampton

Audio visual servitor for February

Jenna Mason Scott Smith